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44 North Market St.

Elizabethtown 367-1322 
M.ay every happi-

  ness be yours at this

Christmas season.

Thanks for everything

Greer’s Jewelry

87 E. MAIN STREET
MOUNT JOY 653-5705   

 
 

 
May the gift of love light your Christmastide.

Everlasting thanks to all.

Rutt’s Appliances
Mount Joy, PA

 
 

STATE
Downtown Columbia

684-2273

Message

From Space
Wed. and Thurs. at 7

Fri. and Sat. at 7 and 9

Santa and the
Three Bears

Sat. and Sun. matinees

at 1:30

LITT LY

SHOP HOURS:

 |

 

December 20, 197;

Business and Professional Women
The Mount Joy Business

and Professional Women's

club saw a special Christ-

mas presentation, ‘‘The
Christ Child,’ at their

December meeting.
Sharon Givler, an asso-

ciate of St. Mark's United
Methodist, portrayed Mary
before the birth of Christ.
A group of forty students

from Hempfield High
School, the Hempfield

Singers, were includedin
the program. .They pgr-
formed holiday songs under

BLE
136 West Market Street

Marietta

426-2510

Mon., Tue., Thu. & Fri. 1—6

Sat. 10—6

 

   MARIETTA CITGO
CITGO GAS—GROCERIES
OPEN5:30 A.M. — 8:30 P.M. DAILY
SUNDAY 8:00 A.M.—6:00 P.M.
Ed Reeves, Prop. Phone 426-3863
East End—Route 441— Marietta

Wed. & Sun.—CLOSED

  

Merry Christmas
anda Happy New Year

\ .

from Gary & the Gang at
l/ ~

YOUNDT’S MEAT MARKET
~ 119E. Market St., Marietta— 426-1245

OPEN DAILY
9:00 a.m.- 8:00 p.m.

* All conveniences

* $230 plus electric
Security and references. Applications

being taken

MountJoy Phone 653-2600

Springfield Garden

Apartments
*Modern, 2 bedroom garden apartment
* Wall to wall carpet.

  

  
   

   

   
       

 

the direction of Mr. Kline.

Mrs. Arthur Sprecher,
chairwoman of -the music

and social committee, intro-

duced the speaker. Ann
Crankshaw offered the in-

vocation.

Mrs. James Spangler, a
member of the personal
development committee,
introduced Christine

Graham, November Girl of

the Month at Donegal High
School, along with her
mother, Ann Graham. Also

introduced were the

December Girl of the

Month, Dalene Hummel,

and her mother, Mrs.

Richard Hummel, Jr.

Mrs. Gilbert Hamilton,
chairwoman of the senior
citizens committee, said
that gifts would be given
out to all senior citizens in
the area. Volunteers will
distribute the gifts.

President Yvonne Koser
was given a gift by the
other club members. She
announced that the January
board meeting will be held
at her home on January 8th
at 7:30 PM.
The regular January

meeting will be neld on
Monday the 22nd. The
personal development
committee will arrange the
event.

Seiler School
Christmas program
Seiler Elementary School

will present its annual
Christmas program Thurs-
day evening, December 21,
at 7:30 PM.

The all-school program
will feature first grade in
‘““‘Angel Band.’’ Second
and third grades will
perform ‘‘“The Week When
Christmas Comes.’’ The
familiar Christmas story,

““The Night Before Christ-

mas,’’ will be acted out by
the fourth, fifth, and sixth
grades.

Please come and share in
this evening of music to be
presented in the W.I.
Beahm Junior High School
auditorium. It will be an

evening of free Christmas
fun for everyone.

 
Playing doctor/nurse are, left to right, Joanne Moser,

Cindy Deck, and Joan Overmeyer.

Doctor Terror
Is your child afraid of

doctors? The Red Cross
hopes to change his or her
little mind.

Last week Health Assist-
ants of the Mount Joy
Vo-Tech school visited local
elementary schools—
Maytown, Riverview, Bain-
bridge, and Grandview—to
present a play designed to
lessen the kids’ terror of
things medical.
The program is called,

“Play Doctor/Play Nurse,”
and it is sponsored by the
Red Cross Youth Program.
The half-hour story pre-

sents the case of Janie, a
five-year-old who must visit
the hospital. The Health
Assistants use a rag doll, a
story cube, stethescopes,
thermometers, tongue de-

pressors, and even syringes

to aid the presentation.

Dressed in the white

uniforms, the high school

students allow each child

opportunity to take part in

Janie’s treatment. At the

end, each child gets a

doctor or nurse cap.

Working in the program

are Sandy Spoo, Ellen

Klein, Joanne Musser,

Tina Manno, Joan: Over-

myer, Kathy Weaver, Barb

Long, Charleen Lehman,

Linda Miller, Marilyn

Matthews, Theresa Freed,

and Beth Rose.

Advisors are Mrs.

Marlene Drace, instructor

at the Mount Joy Vo-Tech.

and Mrs. Sandra Heisey,

director of community ser-

vices for the Red Cross.

 


